
Post office banking is vital  

It is very concerning that so many banks have closed, and are also closing ATM’s. 
 
Therefore, it is imperative that Australia Post be given the ability to perform banking services for 
those with no access, or distant access, to a bank. So many people still desire to use cash, and have 
no interest in Internet banking. We of the older generation, have very limited knowledge of the 
Internet and frankly find it confusing. 
 
I think the Government should take better care of elderly citizens and give Post Offices the option to 
perform bank-related services. We would all be enormously grateful. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kay Deaves 
 


